
   
 

   
 

 
 
 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO – 1222 FIRST AVE., SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Date: Jan. 26, 2023  
 
Subject: City Operations Building Closure Due to Emergency Power Upgrade 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
The City Operations Building (COB) will be closed today through Monday, Jan. 30, 2023, to 
allow for the installation of an emergency power upgrade in the building.  
 
COB will remain closed to in-person Records Review, and customers with existing in-
person Records Review appointments for tomorrow, Friday, Jan. 27 and Monday, Jan. 30, 
will be rescheduled. In addition, cashier in-person services and access to the drop safe on 
the first floor will be suspended during this time.  
 
During the building closure, DSD employees will continue to process permits digitally. In 
addition, customers can continue to use online services, including applying for permits, 
paying invoices online, scheduling inspections or requesting code enforcement 
investigations — among other services — by visiting sandiego.gov/DSD. 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and ask that you plan accordingly. 
 
Email Updates 
Visit sandiego.gov/dsd-email to get the latest news and updates straight from DSD.  
 
 

http://www.sandiego.gov/dsd
http://www.sandiego.gov/dsd-email

